
Dear Sir, 
  
I'm sending you this letter as a response to the new legislation in the renewable energy 
sector. 
  
We are absolutely devastated with introduction of "Means Test" for Photovoltaic 
Solar Systems. 
 
We loose customers, customers are confused why they are discriminated, they feel 
hurt. 
  
There is a big anger in the community against this Government,  who seems has no 
idea how to handle the issue of sustainability and global warming ! 
  
With regards, 
Robert Kovac 
Project Engineer 
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